

To: [REDACTED]
From: Jeffrey Epstein
Sent: Sun 7/1/2012 11:39:38 PM
Subject: Re: B727

suggest that we are going to forward his request to the authorities//

On Mon, Jul 2, 2012 at 1:38 AM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Jeffrey,
How do you wish to proceed with Boeing offer? Should we call the bluff of buyer and counter, or bow out?

From Don Bass:

Hi Larry
I don't think that it is worth responding or proceeding with this buyer

Suggest we just politely decline the offer

Let me know Jeffrey wants to proceed

DB
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

--

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of Jeffrey Epstein

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved